
Dates for the Diary
Tuesday 23  September -
Year 1 hearing screening

(consents were submitted
last year)

rd

Tuesday 23  September -
Family worker drop in session

2:30-3:30pm.

rd

Monday 4  November &
Wednesday 6  November -

th

th

Parents’ Evenings

NANPEAN SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

AMAZING ATTENDANCE
Every moment counts at school. By attending school and arriving on time, children can maximise
their learning potential. Please ensure that the children arrive promptly at 8:45am, ready to start the
first lesson at 9am, this will ensure that they do not miss out on valuable learning time. Your support
to prioritise regular school attendance and punctuality is greatly appreciated. If your child is ill
please remember to call the office, stating the reason why they are off before 9am. You will need to do
this for each day of absence. 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE
Dear Parents and Carers,

We’ve had another great week in school, filled with lots of positive celebrations for children who have shown the Nanpean
Way — being Ready, Respectful, and Safe and have been using the Nanpean Manners.  It’s always wonderful to see our

pupils living out these values in their learning and interactions.

It was lovely to see the children taking such pride in themselves during their school photographs yesterday. Their smiles
and confidence were a joy to witness, and we look forward to sharing the photos with you soon.

This week, we have attached our Online Safety Newsletter, which will now be sent out to parents monthly. Please do look
out for these — they contain lots of helpful information to support you in keeping your children safe online. 

We are currently planning our clubs with the support of DT training. Information regarding clubs will be sent to you next
week. 

Looking ahead, please note the important dates for your diary:
Parents’ Evenings will be held on Monday 4th November and Wednesday 6th November, following the half-term

break.

Finally, a huge well done to all of the children for their hard work and enthusiasm this week. We’re incredibly proud of
them.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Miss Nile

Friday 19th September 2025

Eden - 100%
Hendra - 99.61%
Melbur - 98.52%

Drinnick - 100%
Rosemellyn - 97.89%



Each week we present a child with a Citizenship Award. This is to
recognise and reward a child who has been notably kind, helpful or

well behaved during the week. 
This week our Citizenship award goes to:

 Letty-Mai (Hendra) - for being so kind and helpful to a reception
child in the playground every day this week. Thank you Letty-Mai!

Each week, Nanpean School staff choose one pupil from their class who has shone
to be their class star. This week’s stars are:

Eden - George - for growing in confidence with both adults and classmates and
trying his best to be independent and organise his things every day. 

Hendra - Hasan - For consistently showing kindness, listening well, using polite
words, and treating everyone with respect. 

Melbur - Imogen M - for excellent enthusiasm and reasoning during grammar
lessons. Drinnick - Lilly - for showing an excellent learning attitude by being ‘ready’

for all her learning 
 Rosemellyn - Logan Gr - for his astounding amount of effort since beginning Year
Six; he's listening brilliantly, following 'The Nanpean Way' of ready, respectful, safe,

and has been a really supportive friend to his classmates.

Citizenship Award

Stars of the Week

LUNCHTIME SUPERSTARS
These children have been picked as this week’s

lunchtime superstars. 

Each one going above and beyond to help both adults
and children during the lunch break.

Well Dome!



A quick reminder to help us keep everyone safe at school, particularly during drop-off
and pick-up times:

Cars should not enter the school grounds to drop off or collect children.

Please do not park on the yellow lines outside the school — these have recently been
repainted for clarity and safety.

PARKING

THANK YOU!
We would like to say a big Thank You to our PTA who have kindly purchased a class set
of glockenspiels for the school. Thank you to everybody with their help in fundraising.



Our school meals are provided by Aspens.

All children in KS1 are entitled to a FREE school meal so why not give this a go with your
children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2?

We would like to see as many children as possible to be having a free school meal at
lunchtimes.

If you are worried your child may not like it or won’t eat it, you are also welcome to send
them in with a packed lunch as a back up.

The amount of funding that schools receive is derermined by the number of children
that have a free school meal.

SCHOOL DINNERS


